

TOWER VIEWS

July 19, 2012

Clinton United Methodist Church 601 S. Fourth St. · Clinton, Missouri 660-885-5597 · www.clintonumc.net

MINISTRY STAFF
Dr. David A. Maggi - Pastor
Sam Lucas - Director of Music & Organist
Jennifer Kiely - Youth Leader
Rev. Carl Whitacre - Pastor Emeritus

hope

those who have, have no need of hope; it is those who have not, whose hunger is for hope. hope is not a property held in the hand; hope is a promise held in the heart. as faith is not knowing, hope is not having.



d maggi

Next Sunday Special Musical Presentation by David and David



We thank God for the life among us of Cecil Gray, a member of this church since 1991. Our love and sympathy to his family on his death, July 17.



Linda Wareham, Steve Cummings, Patty Hunter, Keith Kreissler and Olivia Billings

Let us remember our world's leaders in our prayers.

Mark Your Calendar for Missoula Children's Theatre July 23 - July 28



The Clinton United Methodist

Church and the Clinton Arts Council invite students who have completed kindergarten through graduating seniors 2012 to try out for one of the 50 parts in the musical play "Rumpelstiltskin". Auditions will be held on Monday, July 23, from 10 a.m to 12 noon at the United Methodist Church gym. There is no cost for the student to participate. No advanced preparation is required, just show up with a smile! Students chosen for parts should be prepared to be present all week from 10:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. for rehearsals. The play will be presented on Saturday, July 28, at 3:00 p.m. and 5:30 p.m. in the church gym.

For more information, contact Sam Lucas at 885-5597.

Church Members and Scholarship Committee,

Thank you so much for all the support you have given me through the years. It has helped me get to where I am. And thank you for the card, scholarship, and prayers. All of those things will help me in the years to come.

Sincerely, Lacy Lam

Mark your Calendars!!
Serve 2012 will take place on
Saturday, September 8



Calender of Events

Sunday, July 22

8:30 - Early Morning Worship

9:00 - Continental Breakfast

9:30 - Sunday School

10:30 - Morning Worship

Monday, July 23

8:00 - Staff Meeting

10:00 - Missoula Children's Theatre Starts

Wednesday, July 25

10:00 - Bible Study

6:00 - Staff Parish

Thursday, July 26

7:00 - Community Band Concert

Friday, July 27

6:00 - Fun on Friday

Saturday, July 28

8:30 - UMM Breakfast, Golden Corral

3:00 - Rumpelstiltskin Performance

5:30 - Rumpelstiltskin Performance



Worship Assistants



Greeters- Marlin and Sherry Rein

Larry and Eunice Wright

Ushers- Eric and Peggy Dameron

Sound System 8:30 - Randall and Deborah Elrod

10:30 - Larry Hager

Van Driver - Jim Switzer

Gathering Music - 8:30 - Peggy Arthur

10:30 - Janet Parks



Festival of Sharing is coming up in October!

This year we are doing Pigs and Seeds.

For more information see David Graham or Fred McAllister.

Vacation Bible School Offering Money-



HEIFER® We had a great week during Vacation Bible School last week. Our total

offering was \$190.53. We are using our money once again to purchase items through Heifer International. We passed our goal for the week, so we are able to buy more than we planned! Our money will go to 1 sheep - \$120.00, 1 share of fish - \$20.00, and 2 flocks of chicks - \$40.

Great job to all our teachers and children!

Back to School Swim Party Sunday, August 5 5:00 - :00 p.m. Meadow Lake Pool



The Children's Council is sponsoring its annual Back to School Party on Sunday, August 5, from 5:00 to 9:00 p.m. at the Meadow Lake Country Club pool. Children in grades 1 - 5 are encouraged to bring their families and join the fun. Younger children are welcome if accompanied by an adult. Pizza and drinks will be provided.



Program Guide

The 2012 - 2013 Program Guide will be coming to your mailbox near the end of August.

This little booklet will be a travel guide in our shared journey in the realm of God. It will include worship schedules, general church information, a guide to our upcoming concert series, and a schedule of our communiversity classes. We encourage you to read through the opportunities available to you. Mark the dates on your calendar, and sign up for the communiversity classes that interest you. Hold on to your little booklet throughout the year and refer to it as needed.

Editor's Note - If you have moved since last year, please make sure that we have your current address in the church office. Call us at 885-5597 with this information.